
 
74th STUDENT SENATE 
Senate Resolution 

  
Resolution #: 6  

Primary Sponsor: Drackley 
Co-Sponsor(s): Tucker, Diaz, Russell, Pfeuffer-Ferguson, Fronczak, Downing, Lessard, 

Murray, Barberis, Hautrive 
 

Whereas: Further transparency to applicants for vacant positions is needed regarding 
interview questions, and 
 
Whereas: Applicants to Student Government Association (SGA) positions may not be 
aware of the fact that the Student Senate provides suggested forwarding interview 
questions on the SGA website, or may not know where they can be found, and 
 
Whereas: SBS § 307.3(a) states that “the Internal Affairs Committee may propose any 
changes it deems necessary [to the Student Government Association application],” and 
  
Be it resolved by the Seventy-fourth Student Senate at Florida State University 
that: The Student Government Association Application shall include a clearly visible link 
to the interview questions provided on SGA’s website by the Internal Affairs committee at 
the end of the SGA Application, and 
 
Be it further resolved that: The 74th Student Senate reiterates its support for increased 
transparency to the Student Body. 
  
Be it further resolved that: A copy of this resolution be sent to: 
Dr. Amy Hecht, Vice President for Student Affairs 
Nastassia Janvier, Student Body President 
Sofia Slimak, Student Body Chief of Staff 
Quentin England, Secretary of Appointments 
Jacalyn Butts, Assistant Director of Student Governance & Advocacy 
Ben Young, SGA Webmaster 
Dr. Felicia Williams, SGA Director of Student Affairs 

 
 
 
OFFICIAL: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Student Senate President 
SENATE VOTE: Unanimous Consent 

     PASSED: February 16, 2022 
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